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GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30308
Telephone: {404) 631-1000

Keith Golden, P.E., Commissioner

June 19, 2013

Jerry Roseberry, Mayor
City of Oxford

110 West Clark Street
Oxford, GA. 30054

RE: FY 2014 Local Maintenance & Improvement Grant (LMIG) Program
Dear Mayor Roseberry:

The Department received very positive comments from local and state officials regarding the success of the FY 2013 LMIG
Program. The Local Grants Office processed and approved 587 applications and authorized over 99% of the annual LMIG
Allocation for the state. We will begin accepting applications for the FY 2014 Local Maintenance and Improvement Grant
(LMIG) Program on July 1, 2013. For your FY 2014 LMIG grant, please complete the attached application along with your
project list containing the road name, length of project, termini, type of work, project cost and construction let date. Please
note that starting in 2014, the Department has revised the LMIG General Guidelines and Rules to read that “Al LMIG
projects SHALL be constructed in accordance with GDOT Specifications and Guidelines”.

Your formula amount for the 2014 LMIG Program is_$17,613.12. Each local government is required to match this formula
amount in accordance with Code Section 48-8-244(d). The LMIG application, General Guidelines and Rules, and your
formula allocation can be found on the Department’s website at www.dot.ga.gov/localgovernment//FundingPrograms/LMIG.
Some of you have already submitted a status report of your FY 2013 project list. For those that have not, we must have
received this report from you before final approval can be given on your FY 2014 application. Submit your application and
project list to the Local Grants Office in Atlanta at 600 West Peachtree Street NW, Atlanta, Georgia 30308 no later than
January 1, 2014,

If you should have any questions regarding the LMIG Program please contact the Local Grants Office in Atlanta at (404)
347-0240. Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this matter, this will allow the Department to assist you in your
road and street improvements.

Sincerely,
Keith Golden, P.E
Commissioner
KG:TLG
Attachments

Cc: Mr. Jimmy Smith; Hon. Doug Holt; Hon, Rick Jeffares; Hon. Ronald Ramsey; Mr. Robert Brown



